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VICTOR
LIQUID ANT KILLING SYSTEM

FOR THE CONTROL OF SUGAR FEEDING ANTS IN HOMES

GUARANTEE:

ORTHOBORIC ACID................. 5.0%

COMMERCIAL

USE IN:

HOMES, NURSING HOMES, HOSPITALS, GROCERY STORES, RESTAURANTS, 
HOTELS, MOTELS, APARTMENTS, ZOOS, SHIPS, KENNELS, RAILCARS, 

MOBILE HOMES, SCHOOLS AND OTHER COMMERCIAL STRUCTURES.

REGISTRATION NO. 20478-01 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS  340 g

MFD. FOR
WOODSTREAM

AN EKCO GROUP COMPANY
NIAGRA FALLS ONTARIO

PRECAUTIONS

Harmful if swallowed.  Wash hands thoroughly after handling.  May
cause eye irritation.  Avoid eye contact.  Do not use in edible
product areas of food handling establishments, restaurants or
other areas where food is exposed.  Avoid contamination of feed
and foodstuffs.



FIRST AID:

IMMEDIATELY CONTACT PHYSICIAN OR POISON CONTROL CENTRE IF
SWALLOWED.  IF EYE CONTACT OCCURS,  FLUSH EYES WITH PLENTY OF
WATER.  GET MEDICAL ATTENTION IF IRRITATION PERSISTS.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

INDOORS:  Apply gel indoors in areas where ants are seen.  Areas
include behind refrigerators, stove, around water pipes, in
cracks and crevices around window frames, baseboards, and
shelves.  Renew as needed.

OUTDOORS:  Where ants are seen entering the building, place small
pea-sized baits along walkways and directly on ants nests, and in
cracks and crevices on window and door sills.  Renew as needed.

Apply only in areas inaccessible to children and pets.  VICTOR is
a long lasting gel designed to be used for the control of all
sugar ants, including Pharaoh ants.

STORAGE:

Store in original container away from food and feedstuffs.  Keep
product in a locked storage area.  Store in a cool place.

DISPOSAL:

Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty
container unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container
in accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on
the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any



guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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